
ARTS, CRAFTS AND MUSIC GROUP 

VISIT TO THE WOODYARD 

Wednesday 8th May leaving at 9.45 

 I have arranged for a small group to visit The Woodyard (near Tetbury), home of 
Wholewoods, to find out how traditional woodcraft skills are being revived and 

used to produce not just small household items, but also structures and 
buildings. 

Adrian Leaman is a woodman who has been 
working using traditional skills for over twenty 
years. Wooden roundhouses and roundwood 
timber projects are his speciality, both open and 
enclosed, but he also builds barns and other 
structures. Adrian runs courses here and teaches 
elsewhere, ensuring these valuable skills are 
passed on. The Woodyard is also used by a few 
others to make small items. 
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This is an opportunity to find out 
more about how wood can still be 
used today. This traditional 
material is an eco-friendly and 
renewable alternative to the 
industrial materials we have come 
to depend upon.  

 

Only 8 spaces! Please email me at janebodkin@hotmail.com to book. Directions 
to follow. I will try to arrange car sharing, where possible.  

Cost £5 on the day to include refreshments. Warm clothes and walking shoes/ 
boots/ wellies recommended.   
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